
Attachment C

All necessary tower work has not yet been scheduled. After determining the need for construction of a

new tower, San Bernardino Community College District (“District”) is in the process of conducting a

formal review and selection of a vendor to design the new tower. As a government entity, the District

must obtain formal Board of Trustees approval of the contract with a tower design firm to design the

new tower. The District expects to obtain the necessary Board approval at its monthly Board meeting

scheduled for February 8, 2018. At that time, the District will issue a notice to proceed to the tower

design firm. Approval of the design documents by the county is expected by August. The procurement

process for a tower construction firm is scheduled to commence in July, with the anticipated selection of

a vendor and commencement of construction to begin by the end of August. All necessary tower

construction work will not be completed until after all required environmental approvals have been

obtained.


